
 
 
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
 

Alpine Independent School District is accepting 
emailed proposals from qualified Retail Electric 
Providers (REPs) for electric service beginning 
June 1, 2019. 
 
Proposals must be submitted via e-mail to 
Darrell Dodds at dodds@alpine.esc18.net , with 
a subject line of “Proposal – Electric Service”.   
 
E-mails must be received by Tuesday, 
September 12, at 2:00 p.m., and will not be 
accepted after 2:00 p.m. 
 
For a copy of the RFP, or for questions, contact 
Darrell Dodds by e-mail 
at dodds@alpine.esc18.net, or by phone at 432-
837-7700, extension 101. 
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